

Chairman's Blog

Aldenham Parish Council (APC) takes it responsibility as custodians of our green spaces very seriously, and has regular inspections of the trees carried out. As a result of our most recent inspection, there will be some significant tree work being done in Fir Spring Wood, at the Phillimore Recreation Ground (the rec), being done from Nov 18. Access to the wood may be restricted at certain points so please look out for signs. We never like cutting trees down but when they become diseased or so aged that they become dangerous we have no other choice, and this is indeed an important part of active woodland conservation.



Cllr Helen Iones

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY
Sunday 10 November 2024

Radlett War Memorial

Gather from 10:45am for the service at 10:50am

with two minutes silence at 11:00am



Evani's Memorial Tree

APC was deeply saddened to hear that a member of the Radlett Youth Council (RYC), Evani Sharma, passed away over the summer. She was a valued member of RYC and will be greatly missed. Evani was a polite, intelligent young girl who wanted to

make a difference in the local community. To honour her memory APC has planted a beautiful Acer Tree at the rec, where a small planting ceremony took place with close family members. On behalf of APC I would like to offer our sincere condolences.



Phillies Café is now Open!

It's finally here! APC is thrilled to announce that the new café at the rec, 'Phillies', is now open. For years now, residents have fed back that they felt a café was needed and now we're lucky enough to have one. A massive thanks to everyone involved in the project and APC wishes Alex every success with his new venture.









